
 

 
 
 
 
October 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
Equal Access   
 
The Football Association and our partner, Barclays, are committed to providing equal access and 
opportunities to girls in the curriculum and through extra-curricular provision. This is delivered through 

sport - this is only achievable through the hard work of people like yourself. 
 
England Women continue to inspire a nation after being crowned European Champions in 2022 and 
lobbying their government. They ensure that all girls can dream of one day being a Lioness by having 
the opportunity to play at school. Thank you for making this a reality. 
 
On behalf of The Football Association and Barclays, I would like to thank you for making a difference 

 
 
I am enclosing your Equal Access School plaque to mark your achievement. We would love you to 
celebrate your achievement on social media using the hashtag #LetGirlsPlay.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
Baroness Sue Campbell DBE 

 


